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September News





Reminders


September 7th – No school


September 9th – Dawg Walk Money is Due


September 16th – Early Dismissal


October 9th – Institute Day, No Students


October 21st – Early Dismissal








Prove It!





What does sum mean?


___ + ____ = 7


What does EEKK mean when we do read to partner?


Who was your partner this week during Daily 5?








A Peek at our Week


Have you ever started a new job? How did it feel? Stressed? How about a new relationship? Think about doing that all at once.  More stress?  Well that is what the first several weeks of school are like for first graders, only all of that is multiplied by 24 because they are learning about all of their classmates and their new teacher.  With that in mind, I think this group of students is off to a great start!  


We learned when to use capital letters in writing this week and the importance of putting spaces between our words.  This class is doing a FANTASTIC job at writing in their morning journals.  It is unbelievable the stories and pictures that they are coming up with!


In math we continued to work on counting and addition.  We are starting to learn how to write an addition problem and we have been cruising through chapter 1.


Please remember to have your child put their orange folder in their book bags every night.  Also be sure that you are checking the orange folder daily for important notes. 





	Baggie books will be coming home on Tuesday.  Sorry for the delay, there were a few last kinks that needed to be worked out before they could be sent home.  These bags should come home every night and be returned to school every morning. 


	If you have not returned the fieldtrip permission form and money, please try to do so as soon as possible.


	Have a great a great weekend and try to stay cool! 


						~Mrs. Kirby   





 








